
Confidential - please redact my name, address and phone number

Dear Commissioners,

I give permission for a third party to make a submission on my behalf as I do not have an
email address or access to a computer.

I am a resident of Nundle and I do not agree with the Department of Planning, Housing and
Infrastructure’s weighting given to Public Benefit over community disbenefit to recommend
approval of Hills of Gold Wind Farm.

Tamworth Regional Council voiced its concerns about missing information about the
transport route on public roads and internal tracks, including across a flood plain, waterways
and steep gradients.

Without detailed understanding about what is required for the transport construction the
viability of the project cannot be assessed.

I am disappointed that the pre-existing visitor economy and resident amenity at Nundle is
being discounted for the profit of a French multinational company, especially when the
viability of this project is questionable and the company needs to spend another $7m before
committing to construction.

I ask the Independent Planning Commission to reject Hills of Gold Wind Farm.

Yours sincerely,




